
From: Linton, Ron 
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 2:03 PM 
To: Mike Thomas 
Cc: Glenn Mooney 
Subject: Acknowledgement Of Receipt, Uranerz Energy Corporation, Nichols Ranch ISR 

Project, Production Area #1 Wellfield Package Hydrologic Test 
 
Mike Thomas 
Vice President Environmental, Safety, and Health 
Uranerz Energy Corporation 
P.O. Box 50850 
1701 East E Street 
Casper WY, 82605-0850 
 
RE: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT, URANERZ ENERGY CORPORATION, NICHOLS 
RANCH ISR PROJECT, PRODUCTION AREA #1 WELLFIELD PACKAGE HYDROLOGIC 
TEST, LICENSE SUA-1597, DOCKET 040-09067, TAC J00670 
 
We received three copies of the above referenced submission on May 10, 2012.  The 
submission is in the process of being placed into our Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS) and will be made publicly available. The request has been 
assigned a Technical Assignment Control (TAC) number of J00670 for this review.  We will 
conduct an acceptance review and notify you when that process is complete. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the “NRC Rules of Practice for Domestic Licensing 
Proceedings and Issuance of Orders,” a copy of this correspondence will be available 
electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly 
Available Records component of NRC’s ADAMS.  ADAMS is Accessible from the NRC Web site 
at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-7777, or by email at 
ron.linton@nrc.gov. 
 
Ron C. Linton 
Project Manager/Hydrogeologist 
U.S. NRC 
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental 
  Management Programs 
MS T-8F5, 11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD  20852 
phone 301-415-7777 
fax 301-415-5369 
ron.linton@nrc.gov 
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